
From: Chet Orloff [mailto:chetorloff@gmail.com]  
Sent: Wednesday, July 20, 2016 1:54 PM 
To: Planning and Sustainability Commission <psc@portlandoregon.gov> 
Subject: CC2035 Testimony 
 
Dear Colleagues: 
 
I encourage adoption of the Central City 2035 Plan. Along with several other 
Portlanders, I do request that the plan . . .  
 
- protects the city's historic resources (buildings, parks, artwork) to the extent possible 
 
and 
 
- lowers allowable heights of buildings at certain edges of the Central city so as to 
establish better designed and less jarring transitions between historic districts/buildings 
and their more modern neighbors. 
 
And, having been involved in the City's historic inventory 30 years ago, I want to 
recommend that we update our inventory of historic structures. 
 
Thank you. 
 
  Chet Orloff 

_______ 
Chet Orloff,  Historian 
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